
    

www.baypointmarina.com or Facebook @ Bay Point Resort 

Bay Point Pizza 
  

Friday-Sunday 

8:00-3:00 p.m. 

 

Charlie’s Channel 
 

Opening Soon!  

 The Shores Club 
  

Regular Spring Hours 

Friday 11:00 am -10 pm  

Saturday 11:00 am-10 pm 

Sunday 11-8:00 pm 

 

The Market  
 

 Friday –Sunday 

8:00-8:00 p.m. 

     Bay Point Bulletin          April 26,2017 
Welcome Center 
 Monday –Sunday 

8:00-4:30 p.m. 

 

Gas Dock 
 

Friday, Saturday, Sunday 

8-4:30 pm 

 RESORT NEWS 

  

          
   

   
  

From The Welcome Center  
 

Membership Cards 

Your membership card will be the same card you 

were issued last year. This season you will need  

either your Membership card or your  

Member number to make a purchase anywhere on 

the property. If you have lost your card there is a 

$10.00 replacement charge. 

 You will be able to access the property through the 

middle inbound lane with your Member card. If 

you do not have a Member card from last season 

please contact the Welcome Center.  

 

Decals 

If you haven’t mailed in your vehicle registrations, 

please mail or email them to us at  

membershipcards@baypointmgt.com  

 

 

Launch Scheduling 

We are now scheduling times for boat launches 

with the first available date being April 15th, We 

will be launching boats on Monday, Friday, and 

Saturday. If you would like Bay Point to launch 

your boat, please call the Welcome Center to sched-

  

  

  From The Shores Club   
   The Shores Club  

  Friday –11 am-10:00 pm  

   Saturday-11 am-10:00 pm 

  Sunday-11 am-8:00 pm 

   

  Season Opener- May 13th 

  Starts at 5 p.m. Free Appetizers 

  Free Membership Drawing,  

  Door Prizes! Come Join us! 

  Free Membership Drawing 7:00 pm 

    

   
Check out  

Our web 

camera on  

 our  

website 

Check the 

Bay Point 

Daily  

Weather 

 From Catering and Events  
  

 Be sure and get your party booked early.   

 Bay Point is booking dates earlier this  

 season. 

 Call and talk to Tex –419-798-4434 

 Let her  customize your next party!   

 From the Gas Dock 

The Gas Dock is NOW  open!  

Friday, Saturday and Sunday 8:00-4:30 pm 

   

We finished our construction work and  have a 

new facility. 

  Be Safe! 
 

The season is beginning and Bay Point would like to 

ask our members and their families to remember 

some safety issues that we addressed last year! 

 

If you own a Golf Cart please drive the speed limit 

and stay on your side of the road. Be respectful and 

aware of others safety as well as your own. If you do 

not have a license you cannot drive a Golf Cart.. 

Do not drive your Golf Cart in between lots in the 

campground-this is for the safety of the children and 

members. Please stay on the roads.   


